
 
 

 
Megaprograms Contractor Information Forum 

 

 
 
Greetings valued partners, 
   
WSDOT is hosting an I-405/SR 167 and SR 520 Contractor Informational Forum on Thursday, 
Feb. 24 to highlight upcoming project opportunities. Pending Governor and Legislative approval, 
four projects are scheduled for procurement on these two WSDOT Megaprograms over the 
coming year.    
  
At the meeting, you will:  

• Hear the latest news about the I-405/SR 167 and SR 520 corridor program projects. 
• Meet Program Leads and learn about future contracting opportunities.  

   
Meeting details:  

• Date: Thursday, February 24  
• Time: 1 to 3 p.m.  
• Meeting access: register here for this Zoom meeting  

   
We hope you can attend. If you have any questions in advance, please send them to 
gantsc@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
   
Warm regards,  
 
Lisa Hodgson, Program Administrator 
I-405/SR 167 Corridor Program 
 
Dawn Yankauskas, Deputy Program Administrator 
SR 520 & AWV Program 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__DbZl2N1SquFW_JVsh709g
mailto:gantsc@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov

